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Livingstone

Looking directly at 31 Belsize Park Gardens, from the opposite side of the road, it appears that there is a lean 

in number 31 towards number 33, from the first floor level. This can be seen by looking at the side wall and the 

slope of the frames above the first floor windows.

Please can Camden Planning double check any engineering work and structural integrity related to the 

planning application.
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